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Spring 2 

Friday1st April 

 Lent Fundraising 

On behalf of all the staff and children at St Ambrose  
primary school I would like to wish you all a very happy 
Easter. 

Have a look at the new St Ambrose church website for 
Mass times over Easter and try to get to one of the 
masses, especially those who are on their Sacramental 
journey. I'm sure Fr Martin would be delighted to see 
some new faces as he is really enjoying having the  
junior classes attending mass on a Thursday morning. 

Thankyou for all your support over the term and I look 
forward to seeing you all again after the holidays. 

Our Lent Fundraising activities  ran brilliantly during the 
season on Lent. 

The children in the EYFS unit raised £90  
The children in the Year 1& 2 raised £150 Super work  
children and  well done. 
The children in Year 3&4 raised £214. Well done again 
The children in year 5 raised £168 super work again. 
They children in year 6 raised £227 

The Easter bonnet /egg decoration competition raised £56 

This is a grand total of £905  this is absolutely  
fabulous and thankyou all for supporting our activities. I 
will let you know after the holidays what the children have 
decided they would like the money to go towards. 

Easter Holidays 


